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Welcome to the Summer
Term

I hope you had a restful
break, spending quality time
with your families and you are
ready for a busy term.

This term our focus in
Humanities will be geography
and the topic, Magnificent Maps.
| am looking forward to
uplevelling geography skills and
the study of physical features of
the Earth.

As scientists we will be
exploring sound. We will work
scientifically, carrying out
investigations.

In RE we will begin by focusing
on Pentecost and the topic,

‘Created to love others' in RSE.

Instead of Mrs Hynes, Mrs
Tucker will visit us every
Wednesday morning. Alongside
RE, she will teach specialist
music sessions.

Reading is one of our favourite
parts of the day and a focus
throughout the whole school.
We are continuing to develop
our love of reading, reading

skills and deepen our thinking.
Please support your child to

read for a minimum of 30
minutes a day.

PE

Eagle Class have PE on a Tuesday

afternoon and Thursday morning.

Please ensure children wear their
PE kits on these days.

As it is the Summer Term,
please can we remind you to
put sunscreen on children
before they come to school
and provide them with an Our
Lady's Summer cap to protect
them at playtimes (with the
hope we have some sunny

days).

Thank you for your support
and understanding.

Miss Wilby




